
Local marine partnership receives
funding to deliver innovative
conservation projects in Studland Bay,
Dorset

The Studland Bay Marine Partnership has been awarded £186,000 from the Marine
Management Organisation’s Fisheries and Seafood Scheme to support the
conservation of Studland Bay’s precious marine ecosystems.
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